Serbian nationals evacuated from Saint Martin Island
Tuesday, 19 September 2017.
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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, with the assistance of the Governments of the Kingdom of Spain
and of the French Republic, as well as with the help of the national air carrier Air Serbia,

successfully evacuated all Serbian nationals wishing to leave the hurricane-stricken Caribbean
Island of St. Martin.

Not a single Serbian national was injured or died as a result of the storm created in the path of
Hurricane Irma.




